
 
Bridge Week-at-a-Glance 

June 23rd – 27th, 2025 
 

 

 

 
 

 
It’s hard to believe next week 
is our last week of school.   
We had a wonderful assembly 
today celebrating our Grade 
7 students and we’re looking 
forward to our South Arm Pool 
Day on Tuesday.  
 

Please check your email next week for our school’s       
Year End Newsletter with important dates and information 
for next year! 
 

Monday 
23 

 

Tuesday 
24 

South Arm Pool Day for all students! 
Wednesday 

25 
 

Thursday 
26 

Last day of school for students 
Learning Summary published in MyEd    

Friday 
27 

Admin Day – No school for students 



 

   
SET THE BOOKS FREE!

   MORE DETAILS COMING SOON!

What is “Set the Books Free? 
Set the Books Free is another name for summer
lending. Students will be able to borrow some

school library books to read during the summer.

Who can help set the books free?
Any Bridge student who is currently in grades 4 to

6 AND
 must be returning to Bridge in September. 

How many books can I set free?
Students must have no overdue books or fines for

lost books.
Students who are currently in grades 4, 5 or 6 can

check out up to 10 books for summer. 



 



 
 
 


